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Collin Roehner

From: Ruth McHargue
Sent: Tuesday, January 17, 2017 5:19 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood; Janet Brunson
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 160251
Attachments: E-Form Other Complaint TRACKING NUMBER 122187

Customer correspondence 
 
From: Diane Hood  
Sent: Tuesday, January 17, 2017 4:19 PM 
To: Ruth McHargue 
Subject: To CLK Docket 160251 
 
Copy on file.  DHood 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
JAN 18, 2017
DOCUMENT NO. 00548-17
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Collin Roehner

From: consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us
Sent: Monday, January 16, 2017 9:02 AM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: E-Form Other Complaint TRACKING NUMBER: 122187

CUSTOMER INFORMATION 
Name: John Clark 
Telephone: (321) 723-0405 
Email: bigjohnc1957@att.net 
Address: 1367 Scottish St. S.W. Palm Bay FL 32908 
 
BUSINESS INFORMATION 
Business Account Name: John Clark 
Account Number:  
Address: 1367 Scottish St. S.W. Palm Bay FL 32908 
 
COMPLAINT INFORMATION 
Complaint: Other Complaint against Florida Power & Light Company 
Details: 
I see again Florida Plunder and Loot (FPL) wants the people to pick up their tab while they keep stock holders rich with 
yet another rate increase. Is this because they lost on amendment one? They just received a rate increase for, as they 
say, making the infrastructure stronger now they want an increase to repair that same infrastructure. How come these 
increases go through every time, let stock holders pay the tab once in a while not the little guy? When I was a business 
owner I had to eat some of my costs, why not FPL? Take the money they pay the people lobbying in the capitol and put 
it back in to the system to help pay the bills. The people are tired of power companies doing what they want and 
government going along with them. 
   
 
 
 




